Now that the GDPR regulations have been in force for some time, updated guidance has been issued to the school and the Trust Photograph Policy has also been updated to reflect this.

The new policy can be viewed on the school website and we would ask that parents/ carers complete the expression of parental/ carer preference form attached to the document. Parents should note that the school is asking you to express a preference rather than giving consent. Consent will be sought only in specific circumstances, such as wishing to publish named photographs in the media.

Please return the expression of parental/ carer preference form by Friday 18th January. The school will assume that you have no preference if forms are not returned by that date. Please be aware that this policy replaces any preferences / consent previously given.

If preferred, you may collect a form from the school office or email <a href="mailto:admin@barby.northants.sch.uk">admin@barby.northants.sch.uk</a> and a form will be emailed to you.